
 

Caged CONquest is expanding on Social Media 

sites and striving to get the word out about 

inmate art and get people to visit the site 

www.cagedconquest.com. Artwork also keeps 

coming in which generates new items for our 

customers and visitors to view and purchase. 

 

We have been  receiving pieces of artwork on 

folded, crumpled, ragged pieces of lined 

notebook paper that is not of artistic quality and 

that does not scan and transfer well onto Print 

On Demand products.  It’s understandable that 

it can be tough to get good paper and supplies at 

some facilities, but strive to make sure whatever 

you’re drawing is at least on a smooth piece of 

paper without lines/holes/tears/smudges in the 

background (unless that is actually part of the 

art). If possible, send your designs without them 

being folded to fit in the envelope (i.e., get a 

larger envelope).  

DO NOT send photocopies of artwork – we 

cannot sell or do anything with copies; we only 

will deal with artist’s original pieces of art.  

DO NOT send anything other than artwork done 

on canvas, paper, Bristol, card stock and the like. 

A number of inmates have inquired about selling 

leatherwork, ceramics and crafts; at this time we 

are only working with artwork. If and when we 

expand to other mediums we will send out a 

notice and mention it in our newsletter.  

Some artists have been sending ideas and 

suggestions for where and how they would like 

their artwork displayed (such as on a mug or a 

hoodie or with a specific type of model, etc. ). We 

will always do our best to accommodate and 

take into consideration your ideas, but realize 

many factors are in play and we’ll do the best we 

can on this side of the fence.   

OPTIMAL ARTWORK SIZE 

New artwork continues to arrive every week. 

Our office scanner is only 8.25” X 11.5”, so keep 

that in mind for your smaller projects and to give 

room for margins. Larger pieces of artwork are 

outsourced to be scanned so will take a little 

longer to be get posted to the website.  

Our website www.cagedconquest.com has gone 

through major upgrades for optimal exposure 

for our artists. If you haven’t sent a bio and 

photo, make it a point to do so and it will link to 

your catalog of artwork being sold on the Caged 

Art store.  

CAGED ART 
The more artists’ works we have, the more new 

customers we’ll draw to the site, so pass on the 

word about the potential and have anyone 

wanting a brochure or newsletter to send us a 

letter with their information. 

CAGED AUTHORS 
More incarcerated authors are sending us links 

to their published books and are getting listed on 

the website. For any published authors, we are 

posting their book covers and information and 

listing links to their books to draw traffic to them. 

For those incarcerated authors who are not yet 

published, send us your information and we’ll 

keep you posted when we are in a position to 

help you get published as well as other writing 

opportunities that may appear. 

DO NOT send us any poetry or short stories or 

chapters to a book you’re working on; we can do 

nothing with such things at this time. We will 

eventually work with unpublished authors, just 

not equipped to do so right now.  

CAGED CORRESPONDENTS 
If you’re desiring companionship and looking for 

a pen pal, send us your information and we’ll 

mail a brochure your way. 

All above brochures can also be downloaded by 

your people at www.cagedconquest.com. 
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